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S.B. 808 

RELATING TO MOTOR VEHICLE SAFETY INSPECTIONS 
 

Senate Committee on Transportation and Culture and the Arts 
 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports S.B. 808, which requires the DOT to 
amend its administrative rules to repeal any provisions requiring the furnishing of 
evidence of registration as a condition precedent to receiving a certificate of inspection. 
 
Repealing this provision would reduce the inconvenience for the public. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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Comments:  

Hello, 

My name is Nanea Lo. I'm born and raised in the Hawaiian Kingdom a Kanaka Maoli.  

I’m writing in STRONG SUPPORT of SB808. I have been stuck in the frustrating back and forth 

process of having to get a failed Safety Check first, then paying for a Registration, then going 

back to the same place to get your full Safety Check. 

 

This bill simplifes the process and eliminate the need for the back and forth. These are the type 

of things that we need to better improve the system. 

me ke aloha ʻāina, 

Nanea Lo 
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